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From: Jamey Speigle {speigs33©zoominternet.netj
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 9:00 PM erp —

To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: Asynchronous online CEs

I am strongly in favor of maintaining the current regulations allowing us to have all of our CEs completed via
asynchronous courses. If the medical field can fulfill their CEs in this manner we should maintain the option to
do this as well. If individuals can receive bachelor’s degrees and/or master’s degrees using these courses DCs
should also have the option to complete their CEs in that manner. It sounds as if there is an effort to try to put
more money into the pockets of individual DCs that travel the country offering their dry and often times very
uninformative seminars. In closing, please allow PA chiropractors to continue to meet ALL their CEs by means
of asynchronous online courses.

Sincerely,
Jamey Speigle
DC009406
Sent from my iPhone
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